
 

 

Africa Urban Poverty Alleviation Program Report IV 

 

     Pursuant to the Sub-grant Agreement Africa Urban Poverty Alleviation Program 

between Sister Cities International and the City of Milwaukee Sister Cities Committee, 

the following is the fourth quarterly interim report of grant activity for the period ending 

March 15, 2011: 

 

1. February 7 – 14, 2011.  The orientation visit relating to this grant took place in 

Casablanca, Morocco.  Ald. Joe Davis (Milwaukee Common Council) attended.   

 

Sister Cities International approved the water reticulation project at a traditional area of 

uMhlathuze.  This project will supply water to 200 homes in the traditional area that had 

no water connection in the past. 

 

2.  Thursday, March 24, 2011.  The City of Milwaukee Sister Cities Committee met.  The 

discussion included Africa Urban Poverty Alleviation Program grant activities.  Please 

see attached agenda and draft meeting minutes. 
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